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Blue Cross Blue Shield Association Analysis Shows  
Premium Costs Could Rise More Than 20% or Even Double  

If Congress Does Not Extend Affordable Care Act Tax Credits  
 

 
WASHINGTON – Today, the Blue Cross Blue Shield Association (BCBSA) released an 
analysis of inflation data that shows how prices at the pump and the grocery store pale in 
comparison to the steep rise in health care costs if Congress does not extend critical 
insurance tax credits before they expire. Unless Congress extends health care tax credits 
expanded by the American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA), the average American family would 
see their health insurance bill increase by 21%, while low-income consumers in some areas 
of the United States could see their bill double.    
 
“Millions of Americans are at risk of seeing their health insurance costs skyrocket if 
Congress does not take action to extend the ACA tax credits. Paired with the profound, 
ongoing impact of inflation on basic needs like gas and groceries, millions of people will be 
effectively priced out of coverage with their health at stake,” said Kim Keck, BCBSA 
president and CEO. “Blue Cross and Blue Shield companies will always be on the side of 
individuals and families—fighting for greater access to affordable health care. Congress 
must act quickly, extend the ACA tax credits and finish the fight to protect Americans’ 
health.”   
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Today, nearly 13 million people depend on premium tax credits to afford health insurance 
through the Affordable Care Act (ACA) marketplace. If the tax credits are not extended, 
millions of people are at risk of losing the affordable coverage they and their families rely on 
next year. Conservative estimates place this number at 5.1 million newly uninsured 
Americans.  
 
“Families should not have to risk their peace of mind and financial security,” continued Keck. 
“To ensure millions of Americans do not lose the coverage they count on, Blue Cross and 
Blue Shield companies urge Congress to extend premium tax credits. Congress must 
protect this vital program that helps make health care more affordable and protects 
American families from price increases they cannot handle.”  
 
To learn more about the impact of not extending the ARPA tax credits, click here.  
 

About Blue Cross Blue Shield Association 
The Blue Cross and Blue Shield Association is a national federation of 34 independent, community-based and 

locally operated Blue Cross and Blue Shield companies that collectively provide health care coverage for one in 
three Americans.  
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https://www.kff.org/health-reform/state-indicator/marketplace-plan-selections-by-financial-assistance-status-2/?currentTimeframe=0&sortModel=%7B%22colId%22:%22Location%22,%22sort%22:%22asc%22%7D
https://www.oliverwyman.com/our-expertise/insights/2022/may/redeterminations-and-the-end-of-the-arpa-premium-tax-credits.html
https://www.bcbs.com/the-health-of-america/articles/the-benefit-of-advanced-premium-tax-credits

